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W h a t  h a v e  w e  b e e n  u p  t o  t h i s  s u m m e r ?

Over  the  summer ,  we 've  conducted  onl ine  language

courses  in  Chinese  and  Japanese .  Our  faculty  have  also

presented  onl ine  f i r s t -year  seminars  and  other  higher -

level  content  courses  on  subjects  ranging  f rom  Ear ly

Chinese  Thought  to  L i terature ,  the  Arts ,  and  Rel ig ious

Ident i t ies  in  Modern  India !

T EA C H I N G  C LA S S E S !

D E P A R T M E N T  O F  A S I A N  &

M I D D L E  E A S T E R N  S T U D I E S   |

M I D S U M M E R  S N A P S H O T

UNCASIANSTUDIES

N a m e  c h a n g e ! I n t r o d u c i n g  o u r  g r a d u a t e  P r o g r a m !

The  Asian   and  Middle  Eastern  Studies  M .A .

program  i s  opening  appl icat ions  in  August

2020 !  For  more  in format ion ,  please  contact

damesdgs@unc.edu or  v is i t  our  website  at :  

https:/ /asianstudies.unc.edu/ma-program/

As  of  July  1st ,  2020 ,  we  are

no  longer  the  Department

of  Asian  Studies  (DAS ) .  We

are  now  the  Department  of

As ian  &  Middle  Eastern

Studies  (DAMES ) !

N E W  S T U D E N T  O R I E N TA T I O N !

A  f ixture  at  or ientat ion ,  the  UNC  Languages  Table  has

gone  v i r tual  th is  year !  Language  professors  and  staf f

f rom  departments  across  campus  are  eager ly  welcoming

new  students  and  thei r  fami l ies  to  Carol ina  through

twice -weekly  Zoom  sess ions ,  many  of  which  have  seen

attendance  rates  of  up  to  97  students  per  sess ion !

f a c u l ty  S p o t l i g h t !

Start ing  July  1st ,  Dr .  Pamela

Lothspeich  wil l  serve  as

program  director  of  the

New  Faculty  Program  at  the

Inst i tute  for  the  Arts  and

Humanit ies  ( IAH ) .


